
 

   

 

 

March 31, 2023 
   

Notice of Late Arrival – Voyage H3137 

 

To all shippers, consignees, and valued customers: 

 

Due to severe weather and mechanical issues, Hawaii voyage H3137 has been delayed. 

Current estimated date of arrival to Kalaeloa Barbers Point Harbor is Wednesday, April 12. We 

will advise you of any developments and provide the estimated cargo availability date with an 

additional notice. 

 

Please contact our Hawaii customer service department, 

https://www.lynden.com/aml/about/locations/honolulu/, or your sales representative with 

specific questions or concerns, as well as the latest updates. We recognize the inconvenience 

this may create, and we appreciate your patience and continued support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Aloha Marine Lines 

 

 

 

 
Our mailing address is: 
AML 
6110 W Marginal Way SW, Terminal 115, 
Seattle, WA 98106  

  

 


